
City of Mesquite, Texas

Legislation Text

Consider appointment of three regular members and one alternate member to the Building Standards Board for
terms to expire January 1, 2023, and one alternate member for a term to expire January 1, 2022.

The terms of three regular members of the Building Standards Board (BSB) expire on January 1, 2021. One of
these positions is currently vacant and is required to be filled by a mechanical contractor. Both regular members
and the alternate member have agreed to continue to serve and are eligible for reappointment. One alternate
member position expiring on January 1, 2022, has remained vacant for some time and must be filled by a
Master Plumber.

The BSB is charged with responsibility for hearing condemnation cases, appeals from decisions of the Building
Official and reviewing changes to the City’s model building codes.

Board Attendance during the Last 12 Months

Name Expertise Appointed Expiration Meetings Attended
Regular Members
Patrick Reyes Homebuilder 03/21/06 01/01/21 2 2
Ron Hall Fire 03/21/06 01/01/22 2 1
Sam Motley Electrical 03/21/06 01/01/22 2 1
Glenn Dickerson Fire 03/21/06 01/01/22 2 1
Cary Pritchett Gen. Contractor 03/05/18 01/01/22 2 2
Jason Beadle Plumbing 06/17/19 01/01/21 2 2
Vacant Mechanical 01/01/21

Alternate Members
James Morris Electrical 07/03/17 01/01/21 2 2
Vacant Plumbing 01/01/22

There are no Personal Data Forms on file for membership on this Board.

Recommended/Desired Action
Staff recommends reappointment of regular members Patrick Reyes and Jason Beadle and alternate member
James Morris for terms to expire January 1, 2023.

Drafter
Jeff Armstrong

Head of Department
Jeff Armstrong

File #: 20-5153, Version: 1

City of Mesquite, Texas Printed on 4/15/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

